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Week 23 
Day 1 - Romans 4 
Day 2 -Romans 5 
Day 3 - Romans 6 
Day 4 - Romans 7 
Day 5 - Romans 8

Brandon Smith & Jonathan Huff 
(Project Hickory - Hickory, NC)

Money Wall Fundraiser 
There is a Money Wall in the Welcome Center 
that is available to help our teens raise funds 
for their summer youth trips. On the wall you 
will find envelopes with designated amounts 
of money listed on them. You can take an 
envelope off the wall and place the 
corresponding amount inside and then return 
the envelope to us by dropping it in the 
offering plate,  in one of our give boxes, or by 
the church office. All donations go to help our 
youth attend their summer conferences. We 
thank you for your help!. 

Starting Point Class 
We will be having another session of our 
Starting Point Membership and Foundations 
Class on Sunday July 7th and July 14th. This is 
a two week class for anyone that is interested 
in becoming a member or who is new to our 
church and wants to learn more about what 
we believe here at Evergreen! If you are 
interested in being a part of this class please 
make sure to stop by the Welcome Center 
and sign up or head online to 
www.churchatevergreen.com/events to 
register for this class online. 

Youth T-shirt Fundraiser 
Our teens are currently 
selling t-shirts to raise 
funds for their summer 
youth trip. We have several 
awesome designs 
representing both our 
church and town. Shirts 
cost $20 and all proceeds 
go to help our teens attend 
youth conference! If you 
would like to purchase a shirt 
you can go online to 
www.supportevergreenyouth.com or stop by 
the Welcome Center after service. Payment 
must be made at the time of ordering. We 
thank you for your help and support and if you 
have any questions please see Bro. Ryan or 
Mrs. Alexis. 

River Baptism Service 
We are excited to announce our annual River 
Baptism service will be held on Sunday, June 
30 at 11am. The service will take place at the 
Street river property. We will provide details on 
how to get their as it gets closer. If you would 
like to be Baptized that day please make sure 
to stop by the Welcome Center and sign up!

Vacation Bible School 
We are already looking forward to our Vacation 
Bible School which will be on August 5-9 from 
6-9pm each night. You can pre-register you 
child online on our website. If you would be 
willing to volunteer to help that week please 
stop by the Welcome Center to sign up. Also 
we are in need of empty toilet paper rolls for 
a craft. Over the next few months we ask 
you do donate your empty cardboard toilet 
paper rolls in one of our donation boxes 
located at the exit.

Baby Shower 
There will be a baby shower today for Jordan 
and Matt Richards at 147 Telford Rd in Telford. 
The shower will be from 2-4 pm! We 
encourage you to come show your love for 
baby Richards. 

Youth Fundraiser Meal 
Our teens will be having a fundraiser meal on 
TODAY immediately following the morning 
service in the Multi-Purpose Center for 
donations. They will be serving hotdogs, 
hamburgers, and chips. Please stay behind 
that day and help support our youth. 

http://www.churchatevergreen.com/events
http://www.supportevergreenyouth.com

